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Pensacola's Grandest Fireworks Display to Light Up the Bay This Fourth of July 
  
Pensacola, FL - July 4, 2024 - The Greater Pensacola Chamber and Pensacola Young Professionals are 
excited to announce this year's grand fireworks display over Pensacola Bayfront, promising an 
unforgettable celebration for residents and visitors. 
  
Date: July 4th 
Time: 9:00 pm 
Location: Pensacola Bayfront 
Admission: Free 
Hosted By: Greater Pensacola Chamber and Pensacola Young Professionals 
  
The Greater Pensacola Chamber and Pensacola Young Professionals are thrilled to bring you the 2024 
Pensacola’s Fourth of July Fireworks show. 
  
The show will feature a dazzling array of colors, expertly choreographed pyrotechnics, and special effects 
synchronized to music from CatCountry 98.7. Designed by renowned pyrotechnicians from PYRO 
Shows, this event will surpass all expectations. 
  
Pensacola residents and visitors are invited to bring picnic blankets, chairs, and radios to secure the best 
spots along Bayfront Parkway. The festivities begin with the free Symphony Sparks & Stars concert by 
the Pensacola Symphony at the amphitheater behind the Wahoos stadium at 7:30 pm, sponsored by Peter 
Mougey. Local food trucks will be available at Veterans Memorial Park and Bartram Park from 4:00 pm 
to 9:00 pm. 
  
Thank you to our generous sponsors, including Escambia County, CatCountry 98.7, News Radio 
92.3/1620, WEAR ABC3, City of Pensacola, Port of Pensacola, Kool Karts, and 850 Screen Printing for 
making this event possible. 
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The City of Pensacola is committed to ensuring the safety and well-being of all attendees. Necessary 
measures will be implemented in accordance with local safety, health, and weather guidelines.  
 
The show can be viewed along Bayfront Parkway from the Veterans Memorial Park to Bartram Park. 
Boats are required to maintain a distance of at least 1,200 feet from the east side of the Pensacola port for 
safety purposes. Viewers are not permitted to bring their own fireworks, sparklers, or other pyrotechnics. 
Officials have also asked that viewers refrain from bringing their pets.  
 
Stay updated by following Pensacola Young Professionals and the Greater Pensacola Chamber on 
Facebook, and visit www.pensacolafireworks.com for any parking, weather, or safety protocol 
announcements. 
  
Join us for an explosive evening as we light up the sky and celebrate our nation's independence in 
spectacular style. Don't miss this remarkable event! 
 

 
 
ABOUT PENSACOLA YOUNG PROFESSIONALS 
Pensacola Young Professionals is a nonprofit organization that serves to develop, connect, retain young 
professionals in the Greater Pensacola area and be a catalyst for positive change in our community. To learn more 
about Pensacola Young Professionals and how to get involved, please visit www.pensacolayp.com 
 
ABOUT GREATER PENSACOLA CHAMBER 
The Greater Pensacola Chamber of Commerce promotes and endeavors to improve the region’s quality of life 
driven by the growth, success and civic engagement of the business community. To learn more about The Greater 
Pensacola Chamber, please visit www.pensacolachamber.com 
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